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FISCAL NOTEPRIVATE 

	PRIVATE 
Ordinance/Motion No.


	Groundwater Interlocal Agreements – Redmond-Bear Creek & Issaquah Creek Valley

	Affected Agency and/or Agencies:   Water and Land Resources Division (WLRD)

	Note Prepared by: Sarah Ogier

	Note Reviewed by: 

	
Impact of the above legislation on the fiscal affairs of King County is estimated to be:  

	
Revenue to:                                                                                       Cumulative Effect

	Fund Title
	Fund Code
	Revenue

Source
	1st Year
	2nd Year
	3rd Year

	Cities SWM 
	1210
	33835
	$135,000
	$105,000
	$105,000

	Water and Land Resources
	1210
	46001
	$170,000
	$170,000
	$170,000

	Grants 
	1210
	33711 & 33708
	$31,277
	$31,277
	$31,277

	
TOTAL
	
	
	$336,277
	$306,277
	$306,277

	
Expenditures from:                                                                                Cumulative Effect

	Fund Title
	Fund

Code
	Department
	1st Year
	2nd Year
	3rd Year

	Water and Land Resources
	1210
	DNRP-WLRD
	$336,277
	
$306,277
	$306,277

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
TOTAL
	
	
	$336,277
	$306,277
	$306,277

	
Expenditures by Categories                                                                 Cumulative Effect

	
	1st
Year
	2nd

Year
	3rd

Year

	Salaries & Benefits
	$247,723
	$247,723
	$247,723

	Supplies and Services
	$88,554
	$58,554
	$58,554

	Capital Outlay
	
	
	

	Other
	
	
	

	
TOTAL
	$336,277
	
$306,277
	
$306,277


NOTE:  The total groundwater program appropriation for 2005 is $748,449. This Fiscal Note describes only the funding for groundwater work related to the two interlocal agreements, which are the subject of this legislative package.  The funds for this specific work (both revenue and expenditure) were included in the 2005 budget for DNRP - WLRD.  The original budgeted revenue from ILA partners was $208,000, the final agreements reduce this amount to $135,000 for 2005. The ILA scope of work has been reduced accordingly and expenditures will be limited by this reduction in revenue. 
